

Dr. R.P. Evans Pennaeth / Headteacher

24th May 2018

Dear Student,

Re: Year 13 Curriculum

Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your hard work and commitment, both to your studies and the school, over the course of this academic year. You have been great ambassadors for Denbigh High School and your dedication has not gone unnoticed.

Please note that all courses for the Year 13 curriculum, including those taken at St Brigid's School, will officially commence on 5<sup>th</sup> June 2018 and full attendance is expected until school breaks up on Friday 20<sup>th</sup> July 2018. I would also remind you that registration is compulsory and all students *must* attend.

Finally, please ensure that full school uniform is worn at all times, including appropriate footwear. If you need a reminder of acceptable uniform, please refer to the school prospectus on our website <a href="https://www.denbighhighschool.co.uk">www.denbighhighschool.co.uk</a>.

Yours faithfully,

Miss A Roberts Pastoral Leader

Years 12 and 13